
From: Sellwood, Alyssa A - DNR 
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2021 3:17 PM 
To: Jeffrey Howard Danko 
Cc: Scott D Wahl; Kelly, Bridget B - DNR; Peotter, Jodie M - DNR; Haag, Christine T 

- DNR 
Subject: PFAS Reporting List - Direction to Continue Reporting 36 PFAS 
 
Jeff, 
 
As you may be aware, the DNR recently adjusted the PFAS default reporting list for laboratory reporting 
and regulatory sampling from 36 to 33 PFAS compounds. As noted in the announcement, the DNR may 
direct regulated entities to continue reporting for the 36 PFAS compounds (NR 716.13). This email is to 
inform you that DNR directs JCI/Tyco to continue with sampling and reporting of 36 PFAS compounds for 
the site investigations being conducted by JCI/Tyco in the Marinette and Peshtigo area (BRRTS cases 02-
38-580694, 02-38-581955, and 02-38-583856). Evaluation of the PFAS signature remains a critical 
component of these site investigations.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions.  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Alyssa Sellwood, PE (WI) 
Complex Sites Project Manager – Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
101 S. Webster St., Madison, WI  53703 
Phone/Mobile: 608-622-8606 
Alyssa.Sellwood@wisconsin.gov  
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